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Re:  2024 Audit Planning Report 

To:  Finance Advisory Committee 

From: Elizabeth Adams-Quattrociocchi, Manager, Financial Reporting and Revenue 

Date:  January 21, 2025 

Recommendation 

1. That the memorandum regarding 2024 Audit Planning Report be received; and 

2. That the Finance Advisory Committee comments regarding 2024 Audit Planning 

Report be received and referred to staff for consideration and further action as 

appropriate. 

Background 

As part of the Town’s annual external financial audit, the Finance Advisory Committee is 

required to review the audit planning report prior to the commencement of the external 

audit work. The 2024 external audit is planned to commence April 21, 2025. The 

attached audit planning report has been prepared by the Town’s external auditor, KPMG 

LLP. 

Attachments 

1. 2024 Aurora Audit Planning Report 


